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Occupational Safety and Health Administration I

ATTN: Mr. William W. White, Jr.
Area Director I

420 West Main, Suite 725 !

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma' 73102 I
i, 1
:. Dear Mr. White:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the final report documenting the
team operational safety assessment performed the week of July 10-14 1989 at
Sequoyah Fuels Corporation's Gore, Oklahoma uranium conversion facility. The 1

NRC team was assisted during the assessmeat by Mr. Landis Powell of your !

staff. ]
,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your agency for your
support and participation in the assessment. In particular, we wish to
commend Mr. Powell for his contribution to the team assessment. His input was
of high professional quality and proved invaluable to the goal of evaluating ]

1 the overall operational safety of this facility.

Sincerely,

Ramon E. Hall l
Director

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Mr. Landis Powell - OSHA (w/o enclosure)
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